
 

 

19th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

 
Next week’s Stay & Play session will focus on Easter craft activities. We will end the session 

with an Easter Bonnet Parade. Please can you work with your child to help them make their 

Easter Bonnet and bring it in the morning of Monday 26th March ready for the parade.  

 

Mrs Howard will be coming down to judge the hats and one winner will be picked from Nursery 

and Reception. We have included some photos below of examples of Easter bonnets for 

inspiration. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Natalie Glendon, Fiona Walker & Sophie Roberts 

Reception Teachers 

 

 


